
 

 

 
Lady Clair Hart                                                        Lady Carrie Cecilia Peery 

                                            

Greeting Ladies, Teens and Lords of Area VI and Guest, 

It is with much joy and enthusiasm that we welcome you to the 39th Area VI 
Leadership Conference. The Starlight and Greater Las Vegas Chapters have 
worked diligently to prepare for your arrival to the city that never sleeps, Las 
Vegas, Nevada. 

We have an exciting agenda of workshops, plenary sessions, community visits 
planned to provide opportunities for gaining knowledge that will enrich your 
chapter’s impact in your local communities as you do the business of TLOD. 

Our Chapter Ladies, Lords and Teens have planned Evenings of Fun for your 
enjoyment. So come with an open hart, relaxed mind and fun in your step for 
we will have, games music, great food and prizes for each of you. 

Again, on behalf of our chapter members we welcome you. Please let us know if 
there is anything we can do to make your stay and conference experience more 
pleasurable. 
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